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DATE: 06/29/2011

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Vehicle Prowl

CASE NO.: 11107799

INCIDENT DATE :06/26/2011

INCIDENT TIME: 4:59PM

INCIDENT LOCATION: 3500 block Grand Avenue

SUBJECT: Police asking for Help in Identifying Suspects in a Vehicle Prowl
BY: DPD Public Information Officer Jim Hansen

On Sunday June 26th, 2011 at 4:59PM Duluth Police Officers responded to a vehicle prowl in
the 3500 block of Grand Avenue. The suspects broke out the passenger side window of a
vehicle and stole two purses inside.

Duluth Police are asking for the publics help in identifying the two female suspects in this

case. Anyone who has seen the two females in the attached photo, or has any information about
their whereabouts is asked to contact Investigator Shana Greene of the Duluth Police
Department Property Crimes Unit at (218) 730-5160. No further information is available at this
time.




